Sile mont

SYDNEY HOWE 10804 FOX HUNT LANE POTOMAC, MARYLAND 20854

September 3, 1976

Barbara Williams, Director Congressional Black Caucus 306 House of Representatives Annex #1 Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Barbara:

I hope you will find in this letter some ideas to advance to people working on social welfare and minority interests in the Carter campaign. It seems to me that, despite necessary segmentation of campaign staff work, such people could properly influence the expression and application of Carter environmental policies for redistributive effect.

While I write this quite aside from present efforts to expand the Urban Environment Conference with a tax-deductible program, for which we now have some foundation encouragements, I do hope very much that you can be involved in UEC activities.

Incidentally, George Coling and I have spoken and coresponded recently with Wm. Kirk of Mr. Conyers' office, who has registered very positive interest in UEC positions.

Sincerely,

Dy d